
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2005\march\an131-2005.doc  

10 MCMANUS GALLERIES REDEVELOPMENT (AN131-2005) 
 
McManus Galleries and Museum have been awarded £93,000 Development Funding and a grant of 
£4,906,000 from the Heritage Lottery Fund for the ‘Who We Are’ Project to renovate and redisplay the 
Museum. 
 
Reference is made to Article XIII of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 20th December 2004 
which authorised a phased payment of £10,000 to Campbell and Co, Designers, Edinburgh for 
development of a display area to Stage E. 
 
Further authorisation is sought for the payment of £12,000 for the production of an Interpretative Plan 
and scriptwriting fees required as part of the Stage Two submission to the Heritage Lottery Fund. 
 
Expenditure will be met from the Leisure and Arts Departments 2004/5 Capital Budget. 
 
 


